
Cathedral Active Parishioner Policy 
 

A Registered and Active family/individual is one who: 
 

1. Has formally registered and is participating in the life of the parish com-

munity for at least 3 months. 

2. Attends Mass at Cathedral at least 75% of all Sundays. 

3. Contributes financially to the parish according to ones means. 

4. Places the offertory envelope each week in the collection basket, even if 

empty. (If you forgot your envelope there are extra envelopes in the pews 

and tables at the back of the church.) 
 

Active member status in our database is essential for requesting the follow-

ing: 

 Parishioner tuition rate as CCS and BE High School 

 Endorsement to serve as a sacramental sponsor for Baptism or Confirma-

tion 

 Baptism, First Holy Communion, Confirmation or Marriage (for oneself 

or for one’s children, either at Cathedral or in another parish) 
 

Placing your envelope in the Sunday collection basket is an important aspect 

of parish stewardship. We are not called to make an equal gift but an equal 

sacrifice in proportion to the blessings given to us by God. The offertory bas-

ket carried in procession to the altar symbolizes our shared sacrifice offered 

to the Lord in thanksgiving. Placing your envelope in the basket, even if you 

have given electronically, symbolizes our share responsibility to support the 

Church and our parish and a communal offering of thanks. 
 

If you use electronic transfer to make your offertory contribution and other 

gifts, simply check the box “I attended Mass and/or gave electronically” on 

the empty envelope and then drop it in the collection basket. All envelopes in 

the collection basket are recorded in our parish database. 
 

Once six months elapses without any envelopes or online donations received, 

the account is marked as Inactive and envelopes are  no longer distributed. 

To begin receiving stewardship envelopes please contact Stephanie Stewart at  

executive.assistant@charlestoncathedral.com. 
 

For answers to frequently asked questions, please visit: 

www.charlestoncathedral.com/active-parish-policy-faq. 
 

 

 

 
 

Sacrament of Marriage: Either bride or groom must  be registered at the 

Cathedral at least 12 months before scheduling a date and beginning  the 6 

month marriage preparation. The bride/groom must meet the Active Pa-

rishioner Policy requirements. The Wedding Policy Booklet may be found 

on the Cathedral Website. Please contact Mrs. Stephanie Stewart at  

weddings@charlestoncathedral.com for more information. 

 

Baptisms: Parents desiring Baptism of their children must be registered at 

the Cathedral Parish and meet the Active Parishioner Policy requirements. 

More information on Baptism, including an online form, may be found on 

the Cathedral Website. To schedule to have your child baptized, please 

contact Ms. Cheryl LaRose at secretary@charlestoncathedral.com. 

Mass Schedule 
3 July—10 July 

 

Saturday 2 July       5:30p Vigil Mass    Catherine “Kay” Jones + Msgr. Brovey 
 

Sunday 3 July       9:00 am Mass  IHSMGRJUSBCS Behshayrt+ Msgr. Brovey 
 

Sunday 3 July       11:15 am Solemn Mass                Pro Populo Msgr. Brovey 
 

Monday 4 July       NO MASS 
 

Tuesday 5 July       12:00 pm Mass        Catherine “Kay” Jones+ 
 

Wednesday 6 July   9:00 am Mass              Msgr. Steven Brovey 

                      9:30 am Confessions 
 

Thursday 7 July        12:00 pm Mass       Catherine “Kay” Jones+ 
 

Friday 9 July        NoMass                              
 

Saturday 10 July      10:00 am Confessions 

         5:30p Vigil Mass              Margaret Stiepel+ Msgr. Brovey 
 

Sunday 11 July        9:00 am Mass                            Bea Conner+ Msgr. Brovey 
 

Sunday 11 July        11:15 am Solemn Mass              Pro Populo Msgr. Brovey 
 

Sunday Masses are broadcast live in the lower chapel for overflow capacity. 

Please come upstairs for Communion. 
 

 

Weekly Offertory Reports - 26 June 2022 
 
 

   Offertory      $9,177.85 

   Electronic Offertory     $6,071.39 

   Total Offertory   $15,249.24 
 

    Sincere thanks for your generosity. Every gift matters! 
 

Automatic Online Giving! If you wish to give electronically, it may be 

done via our secure web portal. Use the QR code above or go to 

charlestoncathedral.com and click on the blue and green online giving 

button at the top of the page.  
 

Donate by text! Send a text to 843-580-1719 with the amount you would 

like to contribute. Make sure to use the dollar sign before the amount. 

(example: $25). 
 

Bishop’s Annual Appeal donations should be made payable to 

“Bishop’s Annual Appeal.” 
 

Bicentennial Payments should be made payable to CCFSC. Mail to 

Bicentennial Campaign Office, P.O. Box 31257, Charleston, SC 29417 
 

Parking Pass 2-3 July 
 

Scan barcode for 3 hours parking at City 

Garage 93 Queen Street. 

Or visit charlestoncathedral.com/parking  

The Cathedral of St. John the Baptist 
120 Broad Street 

Charleston, SC 29401 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Most Rev. Jacques Fabre-Jeune, CS Bishop of Charleston 

Monsignor Steven Brovey   Rector 

rector@charlestoncathedral.com 

Deacon Thomas Baranoski 

Deacon Jim Letendre 

Deacon Charles Olimpio 

Mrs. Stephanie Stewart        Executive Assistant to the Rector 

executive.assistant@charlestoncathedral.com 

Mrs. Diane Horkey    Morning Secretary 

parish.secretary@charlestoncathedral.com 

Ms. Cheryl LaRose    Afternoon Secretary 

secretary@charlestoncathedral.com 

Mr. Scott Powell   Director of Sacred Music 

music.director@charlestoncathedral.com 
Mrs. Karen McLaurin  Director of Christian Formation 

christian.formation@charlestoncathedral.com 
 

Parish Office Hours: 

9 am-4 pm Monday-Friday 
 

Office Number: 843-724-8395 
 

After Hours Emergency Line  

(in the event of a medical emergency or death after office hours) 

843-801-3167 
 

www.charlestoncathedral.com 

FOURTEENTH SUNDAY  

OF ORDINARY TIME 
 

Year C 
 

3 July 2022 

  



 

PARISH NEWS 

 

Holiday Closure 

The Parish Office will be closed on Monday 4 July in observation 

of the Independence Day Holiday.  

There will be no Mass on Monday 4 July. 

 
 

Summer mass schedule: effective 4 July through 31 July 

Monday - No Mass 

Tuesday - 12 pm Mass 

Wednesday - 9am Mass 

Thursday - 12 pm Mass 

Friday - No Mass 

The Weekend Mass Schedule remains the same 

 

Return of Sunday Evening 6pm Mass:  Mid-August - Mid-June  

The 6pm evening Mass will resume on 14 August and follow a 

“summer/winter” schedule, suspended during the summer months 

when people are away on vacation. Help is needed help to make this 

happen! The Sunday evening Mass often lacked enough volunteer 

Lectors, Ushers and Servers. There will be a sign up for Liturgical 

Ministers for the 6pm Sunday Mass. Please prayerfully consider 

making that commitment if this Mass will be the one that you and 

your family will attend.  
 

Happy Anniversary Msgr. Brovey! 

Monsignor was ordained on 6 July 1991 as a priest for the Diocese of 

Charleston. Thank you Monsignor for answering God’s call to His 

Priesthood and for being a conduit of God’s grace and mercy to all 

you have ministered to for the last 31 years. Be assured of our very 

special prayers for the month of July! 
 

National Eucharistic Revival 

On Corpus Christi, the Church in the United States began a multi-

year initiative called the National Eucharistic Revival, to deepen our 

love for the Lord Jesus in the most holy Eucharist.  In the Diocese of 

Charleston, we will take part in a variety of ways, including holding 

a Eucharistic Congress in April of 2023. For more resources, articles, 

Podcasts and more, visit: Charlestondiocese.org/revival-resources. 
 

E-Newsletter 

Do you receive our Friday E-Newsletter? Get the big news, timely 

for that weekend sent every Friday. Contact Diane Horkey at: 

parish.secretary@charlestoncathedral.com. 

 

Events at Cathedral 

3 July—10 July 
 

Monday 4 July  Parish Offices Closed—Independence Day 

No  Activities on Campus week of 4 July-8 July 

 

Formed.Org-The Catholic Faith On Demand! 

The Cathedral of St. John the Baptist has a subscription to 

Formed.Org for parishioners to use. Formed has e-books, Catholic 

movies, Catholic Study Series, audio books, talks and more! Visit 

formed.org/ signup and search for “Cathedral of St. John the Bap-

tist” to create your free account. 

 

Prayer for the Protection of Religious Liberty 

O God our Creator, from your provident hand we have received 

our right to life, liberty, and the pursuit of happiness. 

You have called us as your people and given us the right and the 

duty to worship you, the only true God, and your Son, Jesus 

Christ.. Through the power and working of your Holy Spirit, 

you call us to live out our faith in the midst of the world, bringing 

the light and the saving truth of the Gospel to every corner of soci-

ety. We ask you to bless us in our vigilance for the gift of religious 

liberty. Give us the strength of mind and heart to readily defend 

our freedoms when they are threatened; give us courage in mak-

ing our voices heard on behalf of the rights of your Church and 

the freedom of conscience of all people of faith. 

Grant, we pray, O heavenly Father, a clear and united voice to all 

your sons and daughters gathered in your Church in this decisive 

hour in the history of our nation, so that, with every trial with-

stood and every danger overcome—for the sake of our children, 

our grandchildren, and all who come after us—this great land will 

always be “one nation, under God,indivisible, with liberty and 

justice for all.” We ask this through Christ our Lord. Amen. 

Volunteer Teachers Needed 

The School of Christian Formation is in need of teachers and sub-

stitute teachers for the 2022-23 school season. Volunteers must be 

background checked and certified through the Diocesan Safe Haven 

Program in order to teach. If you are interested in serving in this 

very rewarding ministry, please contact Karen McLaurin at: 

christian.formation@charlestoncathedral.com or 843-724-8395. 

 

Cathedral Women’s Faith Sharing 

Ladies are invited to join the Cathedral Women’s Faith Sharing 

group during their summer schedule: 

Tuesdays 5 July-30 August from 10:30am - 11:45 am in the Confer-

ence Room. 
 

Update on Bishop’s Annual Appeal 

We are almost there! The Bishop is overjoyed with the generosity 

shown to this year’s Bishop’s Annual Appeal by the faithful of the 

Cathedral. As of 13 June, the Cathedral is only $12,281 away from 

hitting the 2022 parish goal of $69,413! 
 

With only 91 Cathedral parishioners participating in this year’s 

BAA so far, the goal will undoubtedly be passed if just a few more 

parish families are inspired to join their fellow Catholics in this 

effort, which aims to boost the Church’s ability to provide the love 

of Christ to our poor and vulnerable brothers and sisters through-

out the state. Any amount is appreciated and can be given over the 

remaining year or all at once. Thank you to all who have donated 

and thank you to all who plan to donate! 
 

Just think...if just 25 more families offer a one time gift of $500 the 

goal is reached!!! 
 

NEWS AROUND THE DIOCESE 

The Charleston Catholic School is Hiring Teachers 

Teachers certified in Elementary Education (Gr. 2-6). Candidates 

with Master's degree and prior teaching experience preferred. Prac-

ticing Catholics are preferred. Please send a cover letter and resume 

to charlestoncatholic@charlestoncatholic.org.  
 

Rachel’s Vineyard Retreats 

Support is given to everyone who has had an abortion experience 

and offer them an opportunity to experience compassion and un-

derstanding and to find God’s love, forgiveness and mercy in a non-

judgmental confidential setting. Retreat date is 30 July-1 August in 

Greenville. Contact Kathy 803-546-6010 or Christy at 803-554-6088. 

Please Pray For…  

Sumter de Brux, David Carter, Gail Delefave, Tommy Eiser-

hardt, Christine Findlay, Joe Flanigan, Norman (Rusty) Keenan, 

Rogelio Luengo, Robin N. Parker ,Sydney Reddick, David 

Reiss, Brue Robb, Ken Swartz, Joe Swartz ,Vivienne Thornton, 

Joe Ward, Pat Wilkins, Nicholas Yeaw, Zoe Zrust. 
 

The above names have been submitted for prayers during the 

last 30 days or have been identified as long term need for pray-

er. Please contact the office if you know of a name that needs to 

be added.  


